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Kansai Airports is pleased to announce that starting April 29, 2021, Japan Transocean Air will 

resume flights between Kansai International Airport (KIX) and Miyako Airport for the first time in 

nine years since 2012. 
 

Miyako Island, a beautiful resort island, is one of the most popular tourist destinations in Japan. 

In 2015, Irabu Bridge opened, connecting Miyako Island to Irabu Island. With this improved 

ground access, Miyako Island offers increased opportunities and experiences for visitors. 

Futhermore, with new resort facilities being developed, the island is expected to attract more 

visitors in the coming years.  
 

Kansai Airports is committed to expanding its aviation network to deliver a more convenient, 

comfortable, and pleasant travel experience for airport guests. 
 

○ Operation period 

Every day from April 29 to May 5 and from July 1 to October 30, 2021 
 

○ Flight Schedule 

Destination Flight No. Schedule (local time) Frequency 

Miyako 
JTA121 Kansai (07:40) → Miyako (10:20) Daily 

JTA128 Miyako (20:00) → Kansai (22:05) Daily 

*The flight schedule is subject to change without prior notice. For more information, please 
check the website or timetable of JAL Group. 

*The above schedule is subject to application to and approval by relevant authorities. 
 

○ Aircraft Specification 

Model: Boeing 737-800 

Seats: 165 (20 in Class J, 145 in normal Economy Class) 
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